
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au 
Sent: 26/11/2021 11:38:25 AM 
To: DA Submission Mailbox 
Subject: Online Submission 

26/11/2021 

MR Ross Kelly 
4 / 1 Berry AVE 
Fairlight NSW 2094 

RE: DA2021/2034 -30 Fairlight Street FAIRLIGHT NSW 2094 

We request that Height Poles be erected to show the height and bulk of the proposed Property 
Development so we can assess the impact on Our Views 
This Property Development is directly in front of our property between us and the Sydney 
Harbour and directly impacts our Sydney Harbour Views. 
Therefor, so we can assess the impact on our views, we request that height poles be erected 
showing the height of the development and outline of the development. Then we can properly 
determine the impact on our Harbour views and if it warrants an objection. 
The scale and bulk appears to be substantial given that it is only one residential block of land 
to have so many residential units on it.. The area is already high density living and parking a 
real problem. 
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